
Summer Newsletter 

Reception Robins 

What’s new this term?
This half term we will be learning 
all about Kings and Queens. 

We will be exploring the following 
texts: Paddington's post and 
Paddington at the palace. We will 
be researching the London 
landmarks and writing letters to 
the king. 

Then we will be learning about 
new life. We look at life cycles of 
a butterfly and compare these to 
human life cycles. We will be 
reading texts such as Mad about 
Minibeasts and The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar.  

In maths we will be consolidating 
our knowledge of numbers up to 
10.  We will be counting larger 
sets of things that cannot be 
moved.

We will also be preparing for our 
transition to Year 1. 

Our PE days are: 

Tuesday 

Reminders

Every Thursday 3pm- 
Parents reading 
afternoon.

Children will receive 
phonics homework 
weekly.

Aim to read at least 3x 
a week at home but 
bring books/diaries 
into class every day.

Toast is 
50p per 

week 
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